
I.A.R.F. Human Right Sensitization Meeting  
AT - Prayers Warriors Ministry Center  

IN - Bungoma on 1
st
 March 2015. 

 

Host: Bishop Joseph Enyangula 

 

Bishop Joseph Enyangula welcomed the IARF team lead by chairman/ 

president Bishop Michael Wafula, Rev. Lawrence Adera and Bishop Martin 

Mwambu to the church hall. There were prayers from the church leaders 

followed by praise and worship.  

 

For few hours we were given sermons  by bishop Joseph who at the end gave 

IARF chairman bishop Michael to introduce his team to the congregation.  

 

Chairman Bishop Michael welcomed the guests and all the participants. He 

then called upon Bishop Martin to give some history of IARF since it’s 

formation in Kenya by highlighting on key points  such us, who we are, what 

we do, who are our associates amongst others. 

 

And finally he called upon  the secretary Rev. Lawrence to generally outline 

the purposes of IARF to Kenyan people. After taking up a brief history and 

mandates of IARF, thereafter, some questions were raised 

1. What are the benefits of being a member 

2. How do we help the victims of Mt. Elgon and of Mandera. 

3. What about FGM victims, any rescue centre in place? 

4. Do we accommodate the disables and what are there role in the organization? 

By answering, these were the areas that we are looking forward to have education on during the TOT sensitization that is scheduled in April this year 

with the few that are going to volunteer to join us from the region. 

 

Chairman then added that presently, IARF Kenya chapter, has engaged many large young people to 

know their rights, as a result the government has also recognized the religious leaders as best 

developing tool in HRE. He continued to say that IARF will be going all round to sensitize on 

human rights issue all over Kenya and other parts of Africa. 

The meeting was attended by youths and religion representatives. 

 

The final group photo was taken, and participants enjoyed their last moments by having a short 

break lunch 

  

The report is prepared by: Rev. Lawrence Adera IARF Kenya chapter-Secretary 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 
 

 



             

 



 

 



 

 



     
 

 

 

 



 

  

       
 


